Chorus New Zealand Limited

22 June 2022

Chorus reference: 10283400

Attention: Tom Watts
Quote: New Property Development

100 connections at 1491 Te Puke East Road , Pongakawa, Western Bay Of Plenty District, 3186
Your project: Pongakawa Plan Change

Thank you for your enquiry about having Chorus network provided for the above development.

Chorus is pleased to advise that, as at the date of this letter, we are able to provide reticulation for this
property development based upon the information that has been provided:

Fibre network s 9(2)(b)(ii)
Pre-built fibre $0.00
The total contribution we would require from you is § 9(2)(b)(ii) This fee is a

contribution towards the overall cost that Chorus incurs to link your development to our network. This
quote is valid for 90 days from 22 June 2022. This quote is conditional on you accepting a New
Property Development Contract with us for the above development.

If you choose to have Chorus provide reticulation for your property development, please log back into
your account and finalise your details. If there are any changes to the information you have supplied,
please amend them online and a new quote will be generated. This quote is based on information
given by you and any errors or omissions are your responsibility. We reserve the right to withdraw this
guote and requote should we become aware of additional information that would impact the scope of
this letter.

Once you would like to proceed with this quote and have confirmed all your details, we will provide
you with the full New Property Development Contract, and upon confirmation you have accepted the
terms and paid the required contribution, we will start on the design and then build.

For more information on what's involved in getting your development connected, visit our website
www.chorus.co.nz/develop-with-chorus

Kind Regards
Chorus New Property Development Team





